MEN’S CLUB BOARD MEETING MAY 26, 2019

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE:                                                                                                                Jack Byrne, Scott Carver, John Vahey, Dana Kolik, David Sanders, Pat Walsh, Tom Dorzweiler, Rich Paden	
PRESIDENT REPORT:                                                                                                                              Nothing to report. 
VP REPORT:                                                                                                                                                  Not in attendance.
TREASURER REPORT:
Nothing to report.

HANDICAP COMMITTEE REPORT:
We currently have 311 paid memberships with 36 being new members or returning after a period of at least a year’s absence, and 16 online memberships.

TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE REPORT:  
Pleased with the improving pace of play in the last 2 Major Tournaments. Need to establish alternate forms of monitoring and enforcement going forward (see new business).

OLD BUSINESS:
For the past few years, the Men’s Club has paid to send the gross Senior Club Champion to the OGA Tournament of Champions, however the member’s handbook states we send this person to the OGA Senior Amateur Championship.  It was voted unanimously by the Board to change the handbook to reflect our current policy.

For the last year, the Board has been rewriting the member’s handbook bringing it up to date with current policies such as monitoring for slow play in Majors (Time Par Standard) and changing to the WHS (World Handicap System) as examples.  The Board voted unanimously to accept this new version of the handbook (dated 2020).  A copy will be posted on the golf course website to replace the old handbook, and a notification of the new handbook will be sent to each member. 

NEW BUSINESS:
Because of the disruption of Club and Tournament play this year, the Board is looking into modifying the requirements for the Club Championships for this year only and will make decision at the next meeting.

As previously mentioned, the pace of play for recent majors has improved.  The Club would like to thank Doug Suse for taking the responsibility for the monitoring and enforcing (if necessary) of the pace of play.  The Board feels however that this is not fair to Doug with all his other responsibilities and needs a plan B, as our original policy involving time clocks does not work with social distancing.  The board is currently looking at other solutions such as using Board members or course marshals to do this monitoring, possibly in conjunction with various clocks or preestablished times at appropriate intervals.        

P.S. Doug has agreed to monitor the next 2 majors.


MEETING WAS ADJOURNED
  



 











 

 
